
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2011 7:07 PM
To: [REDACTED]
Cc: [REDACTED]
Subject: Re: Re:

Hey Larry..JE said he won't leave for ranch till Saturday morning, so you pilots can come into ny tomorrow instead of today if that's good for you.

On Feb 24, 2011, at 1:06 PM, [REDACTED] <mailto:[REDACTED]> wrote:

ok sounds good, so NO miami on Monday i guess?
I will book a suburban I guess, that's a big' n
so tomorrow to zorro i guess?
thx
larry